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August 2015 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to communicate to you the fact that OES conducts different 
emergency drills with the staff and students throughout the year.  These drills include: 
fire, severe weather, earthquake and intruder.  We feel that it is important for you to 
know that these drills do occur on a routine basis, but we do not always notify parents.   
 
Thank you in advance for your support as we continue our commitment to school safety 
and emergency preparedness.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Brian C. Dikun 
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